
Hello!                               

Hope you all had a lovely Christmas break  
This week we have… 

- Written a recount of our Christmas holiday AND identified words that need 

capital letters. 

- Added by counting on AND found and made number bonds to 20. 

- Identified hazards in the house.  

- Developed our balance through shapes and positions. 

Next week we will be… 

- Adding by making 10, comparing addition number sentences and 

subtracting (not crossing 10) in maths. 

- Listening to and answering questions about a familiar story, creating our 

own text map and retelling a familiar story in sentences using capital 

letters and full stops in English. 

- Creating instructions using pictures in ICT. 

- Identifying and naming different materials in science. 

- Retelling the Christian creation story in sentences in R.E. 

- Understanding how to keep safe around household equipment in PSHE. 

- Exploring different types of houses and identify their shapes and features 

in D.T. 

- Observing, copying and improving balances in P.E. 

Homework 

This week’s maths homework is all about making number bonds to 20.  

P.E Days 

As mentioned on the last weekly news, this terms P.E lessons are now on Thursdays 

and Fridays. Please ensure kits are in school on these days.  

 

Have a good weekend! 

Miss Crayford 

 


